
          Public Notice 

THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF VERNON 
3400 – 30 Street 

Vernon, BC 
V1T 5E6 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE: April 30, 2021 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 

Load restrictions rescinded  
 
Pursuant to Section 6 of the City of Vernon Traffic Bylaw #5600, notice is hereby given that load 
restrictions are rescinded and are no longer in effect on all roadways within Vernon’s municipal 
boundaries. 
 
Your cooperation in adhering to the load restrictions was appreciated.   
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https://www.vernon.ca/sites/default/files/docs/bylaws/traffic_bylaw_5600.pdf

